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I believe that the macropods in Australia are being unnecessarily killed. For the most part, this is 
cruel slaughter. 
I believe the kangaroo meat industry must be stopped for 2 reasons. 
1. Because it includes animal cruelty in the  way babies are disposed of which is often 
bludgeoning to death. Also there are injured animals shot and left to die a slow painful death. 
2. Because the meat is unsafe, with high levels of bacteria. This is a public health issue and must 
stop. 
Please stop the slaughter of our beautiful macropods and give them the proper protection which 
they require. 
Gone are the days that governments are going to get away with putting profits before the health 
of our people and the future and safety of our unique wildlife.  
Thank you for reading and carefully considering this matter.  
Carolyn Baldwin 


